
Basic HTML view
 

JavaScript must be enabled in order for you to use Celina Independent School District 
Mail in standard view. However, it seems JavaScript is either disabled or not supported 
by your browser. To use standard view, enable JavaScript by changing your browser 
options, then try again. 

To use Celina Independent School District Mail's basic HTML view, which does not 

require JavaScript, 
click here

. 

 

If you want to view Celina Independent School District Mail on a mobile phone or similar 

device 
click here

. 

 


